City of Stow, Ohio

e plos o grovl Interoffice Memo

December 2, 2014

j TO: Board of Control

FROM; Nicholas A. Wren
Director of Public Service

SUBJECT: Bids for Miscellaneous Storm Sewer Replacement Projects

On November 25, 2014, bids were opened for Miscellaneous Storm Sewer Replacement
Projects.

Sheila Rayman, Assistant City Engineer, has reviewed the bids and is recommending the award
be given to the lowest, most responsive, and responsible bidder, S.E.T., Inc. in the amount of
f $107,781.90 and allowing a 10% contingency bringing the total to $118,560.09.

Your consideration of this award would be appreciated.

Nicholas A. Wren
Director of Public Service B
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